
 

 

 

Circular No (25) for 2017 

Regarding Eid al Adha ( 1438 Hijri) Holidays 

 
To: All Ministries & Federal Entities and Authorities  
 
The Federal Authority for Government Human Resources (FAHR), would 

like to send you best regards, wishing you all the success in your 

endeavors. 

  

On the occasion of the upcoming Blessed Eid al Adha for the year 1438 

Hijri; and pursuant the Executive Regulations of Federal Law by Decree 

No (11) for the year 2008 on Human Resources in the Federal 

Government, and amendments thereof, determining official holidays in the 

ministries and federal bodies;  

 

It has been decided that Eid al Adha holidays shall start on Thursday, the 

9th of Dull Hijja, 1438 Hijri, corresponding to August 31, 2017 and end on 

September 3, 2017. Normal working days will resume on September 4, 

2017.  

 

On this occasion, it gives us great pleasure to send warmest greetings 

and heartfelt congratulations to President His Highness Sheikh Khalifa bin 

Zayed Al Nahyan; His Highness Sheikh Mohammad bin Rashid Al 

Maktoum, Vice-President and Prime Minister of the UAE and Ruler of 

Dubai, and Their Highnesses the Supreme Council Members, Rulers of 

Emirates, wishing them happiness, health and prosperity.  

 

Congratulations are also extended to the people of the UAE and the Arab 

and Islamic countries on this blessed occasion.  

 

 

Thank you and happy returns                                                                                                                                                                                    

Federal Authority for Government Human Resources 

Issued on August 23, 2017 


